
                                  

DEAR CLIENT,  
 
IT IS YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TO ADVISE US IF YOU ARE UNDER QUARANTINE.  IT IS 
ALSO-YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TO RESPECT ANY FRIENDSHIP STAFF TO STAY 
SOCIALLY DISTANCED AND UNDERSTAND THEY CURRENTLY CAN NOT LINGER IN 
ANY HOMES.  OUR APOLOGIES FOR THIS INCONVENIECE (WE LOVE YOU AND MISS 
VISITING!) THIS IS IMPORTANT, AS WE SERVE APPROXIMATELY 350 CLIENTS A DAY 
AND NEED TO BE ABLE TO CONTINUE TO DO SO AS LONG AS POSSIBLE!!!  IF THERE 
IS EVER AN OUTBREAK IN OUR BUILDING, WE WILL DO OUR BEST TO LET YOU 
KNOW OF A POSSIBLE SHORT TERM CLOSER. ***REMINDER THAT YOU SHOULD 
ALWAYS TRY AND SAVE SEVEN DAYS OF FOOD (FROM THE SHELF STABLE FOOD 
BOXES WE PROVIDED IN THE FALL). IF YOU NEED A SHELF STABLE BOX LET US 
KNOW. PLEASE STAY SAFE AND WASH YOUR HANDS OFTEN!  IF OUR STAFF 
DOES NOT HAVE A MASK ON IN YOUR HOME, FEEL FREE TO CALL THE DIRECTOR. 
330-627-7017. 
 
REMINDER: IF THE WEATHER IS BAD THERE MAY BE A CHANCE OF CLOSURE-REFER 
TO WKYC-3 OR WTOV9 FOR ALL CLOSURE UPDATES.  

   
TONYA MYERS-DIRECTOR  
FRIENDSHIP CENTER-330-627-7017 
 

 


